Dear Valued Customer,

To continue providing you with quality products and service, Safco will be adjusting
prices across our portfolio, effective June 16, 2025. The overall increase will be 2.8%,
with individual product changes ranging from 0% to 8%, based on category needs.
See updated pricelist for details.

This price adjustment applies to new orders received on June 16, 2025 onward. Open
projects quoted or orders placed before this date will remain unaffected. All other terms
and conditions remain unchanged.

We appreciate your continued support and partnership. Thank you for choosing Safco!

Stuart M Johnson
Director of Sales & Customer Care



